
We have been on NBN Satellite for our internet since September 2016. Since upgrading to 
the new satellite, we have had periods when internet was not available ranging from 10mins 
to 2 days. Thankfully we have always had the phone available to communicate with the 
outside world, and to continue to conduct our business. We are 120km from our nearest town 
and 100km from mobile coverage. Our greatest fear is if our phone is not provided to us in 
it's current form and is moved to operating via an NBN satellite, we will have periods, 
sometimes lengthy, where we will have no form of communication available to us. This 
would compromise the running of our business, educating children, the health and safety of 
ourselves and workers, not to mention the fact that we wouldn't be able to contact family and 
friends. The HCRC standard phone service needs to be maintained and repair times adhered 
to. 

 


